

Newsletter Term 3: Issue 5 April 2021

Headteachers Welcome:

Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Blue Skies,

The last few days have shown us how the weather can impact our positivity; warmer spring days have seen us use the outside spaces with more frequency. Interactions have been positive, and laughter has once again filled Blue Skies.

I would like to share some personal news with you all, in that my wife and I are expecting our fourth child around the Easter holidays. Therefore, it may be that I am not immediately available after Easter for two weeks - unless of course in an emergency!

Have a wonderful Easter, Graham Richards

Covid-19 Update

To assist the NHS with Test and Trace over the Easter break, please email me directly to inform the school on headteacher@blueskiesschool.co.uk I shall then contact any close proximity individuals.

Designated Safeguarding Leads:

Graham Richards – Headteacher – Lead DSL Sam Gracey – Senior Teacher – Deputy DSL Jo Higgins – Proprietor – Overseeing Safeguarding

> NSPCC: 0808 800 5000 safeguarding@blueskiesschool.co.uk

Worried about your Children's online activity

Visit www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents

For support from school use our Blue Skies School Safeguarding form on the school website or email safeguarding@blueskiesschool.co.uk





Diary Dates:

Good Friday - 2nd April 2021 Easter Sunday - 4th April 2021 Easter Monday - 5th April 2021

World Autism Awareness Month - 2nd - 30th April

6th Form Maidstone College Tour - 20th April@ 10am 6th Form Medway College Tour - 22nd April @ 10am

Birthday Wishes:

26th April 2021 - Graham 15th May - Sam McRae 28th May - Mason

Happy Birthday to you all, from all at Blue Skies School!

Highlights Reel

Red Nose Day Fundraiser Event 19th March 2021





We all had a great time during the week decorating face masks, writing poems, buying foods from our 'Tuck shop' and dressing up in something red on the Friday!

Your donations of cash or on our Just Giving Page have raised an amazing £177!! so a huge THANK YOU to you all from everyone at Blue Skies!

(The Just giving Page will remain open for anyone who would like to still make a donation)



Thank you for all your hard work.
Enjoy your easter break.